## FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL

## Newsletter - May 2017



## Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> May 2017 2:30pm – 3:10pm

We hope you will be able to join us to discuss any upcoming events we will be arranging for the summer term.

## **Easter Event**

On behalf of staff and children in school, we would like to say a big thank you to everyone who came along and supported our Easter event.

We managed to raise a tremendous £689.65!

We would appreciate your feedback on the recent Easter event so if you could complete the comments box below it can help us improve on any future events we hold in school. Alternatively, you can email <a href="mailto:fots@newton-hill.org.uk">fots@newton-hill.org.uk</a> with any feedback you may have.

Comments			

Miss Harvatt & Mrs Neal